

Dear Eriend, Www. Mrs. Amith

Thank you for your past contributions to the Artemis Fund. From **previous donors like you**, The Artemis Fund has been allowed to perpetually supply other nonprofit youth organizations with the necessary funds for their many charitable services. In addition to the organizations you indirectly helped fund, your past gifts have also contributed to the continuance of Kentucky Country Day's (KCD) philanthropy class — of which has received national prominence.

More and more everyday, teenagers are falling into a me first mindset. The Artemis Fund gives young KCD students, like me, the opportunity to reach out beyond themselves and into the local Louisville community. The Artemis Fund is an organization dedicated to helping young students learn about philanthropy and help to make a difference in society.

To continue the benefits of the Artemis Fund for both Kentucky Country Day students and the community of youth organizations, however, we ask for a donation. The fund has lived through eleven years of reviewing and granting money to charitable causes in need. Your renewed gift, no matter how small or large will change the lives of Louisville's youth and help to create a new generation of philanthropic leaders.

Enclosed you will find an envelope, should you wish to contribute, please make your check out to The Community Foundation of Louisville and add The Artemis Fund in the memo section. Please contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

2012 Artemis Fund Board of Trustee

mandy.mulloyaked.org

mank your support!

Hope to see you

Hope on.